
The Bury 

Odiham 

Hook 

Hampshire 

RG29 1NB 

 

Telephone: (01256) 702973 

Email: adminoffice@mayhill.hants.sch.uk  
 
 

                        

Making Memories, Growing Together, Loving Learning

MAYHILL 

JUNIOR SCHOOL 

            

 

Headteacher: Sarah McGillivray 

                     13th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to invite you to a Stubbington information meeting at school on Thursday 2nd 

November at 3:30pm, It will be held in the school hall (children are welcome to attend). 

This meeting will further inform you of the plans and organisation of the residential. Staff will be 

able to answer any questions you may have and hopefully reassure you if you have any worries.   

A residential trip is so incredibly exciting for the children and benefits them in so many ways, we 

hope they thoroughly enjoy themselves and make memories that will stay with them forever.   

If you are unable to attend this meeting, do not worry, we will ensure the key information is 

uploaded to our school website for your attention. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs McGillivray 
Headteacher 
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